OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR
FOR STRATEGIC PLANNING AND ADMINISTRATION

EXTENSION OF INTERNAL JOB ADVERTISEMENT

This is to inform all Academic Staff interested to apply to the internal
job Opportunities advertised on 06/05/2019 of the posts for Deans,
Deputy Deans and Academic Directors that the application deadline
1s extended to 31st Mvay 2019. The application procedure remain the

sSame:

Applicants should submit their motivation lettéers addressed to Vice
Chancellor and curriculum vitae to dir.hr@ur.ac.rw, dvc.spa-
office@ur.ac.rw and copy to urrecruitment2019@gmail.com

Done at Gikondo on 20/05/2019
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Dr. Papias Musafiri Malimba
Deputy Vice Chancellor, Strategic Planning and Administration
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